

Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/JL/ML/BB/GD/90873

1 May 2023

## NOTIFICATION

Extension of deadline - Call for Submissions: Long-term strategic approach to mainstreaming biodiversity within and across sector

Dear Madam/Sir,

Reference is made to notification <u>2023-028</u> issued on 16 March 2023, inviting Parties and observers to submit their views on the <u>draft Long-Term Strategic Approach to Mainstreaming Biodiversity</u> and the associated <u>Action Plan</u>, and to identify ways forward to support implementation of the <u>Kunming-Montreal Global Biodiversity Framework</u>.

I would like to thank Parties and observers who have submitted their views and to invite those who have not yet done so, to submit their input as soon as possible. I am also pleased to inform you that the deadline to submit information has been extended to 12 May 2023.

Kindly note that submissions should be sent through an official letter addressed to the Executive Secretary by e-mail to <a href="mailto:secretariat@cbd.int">secretariat@cbd.int</a>. It would be most appreciated if submissions could be provided in a Word processing format and not in PDF.

I thank you for your cooperation and continued support to the Convention on Biological Diversity. Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

David Cooper Acting Executive Secretary

To: CBD National Focal Points, indigenous peoples and local communities, relevant initiatives and stakeholders

cc: Cartagena Protocol Focal Points, ABS Focal Points







